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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Board of Education  
 
FROM: Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources 
 
THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent, Instructional Support 
 
DATE: November 24, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Public comment on KPEA and KPESA contract negotiations 
 
Alaska Statute 23.40.235 provides that before commencing bargaining, the Board shall 
provide opportunities for public comment on the issues to be addressed in the collective 
bargaining process. 
 
On December 1, the public has an opportunity for comment on staff salaries, benefits, 
and any other contractual issues prior to beginning negotiations with the Kenai 
Peninsula Education Association or the Kenai Peninsula Educational Support 
Association. 
 
Additional opportunities are available throughout the process under public comment. 
 
 

Human Resources 
Tim Peterson, Director 
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